
 
 
February 17, 2021 
 
 
Greetings from the North! 
 
 
January marked the beginning of a New Year.  The conclusion of 2020 was 
applauded by many.  Every time I read a news article it appeared that many 
people thought the current dilemma would disappear with the change of the 
calendar!  An end to the existing predicament cannot occur until our leaders 
turn their hearts to the Lord.  What we are witnessing is merely the natural 
progression of humanistic indoctrination in Canada.   
 
 
With all the disorder of the prior year, the Lord has guided and protected our 
family.  Praise the Lord for His goodness!  
 
 
Mr. Colton had a life changing accident at the end of December.  As mentioned 
in our last letter, he had to be flown to Winnipeg for emergency surgery.  The 
dangerous operation was a success and he is now recuperating at home.  
Abigail helped me make muffins and I delivered them to him.  The meeting 
went quite well.  I was able to present the Gospel clearly to the Lutheran 
gentleman.  He would like to get together to discuss spiritual matters again. 
Please pray that the Lord would continue to work in both his spiritual and 
physical needs. 

 
 

During the previous three months of lockdown, we faithfully broadcasted our 4 
weekly services via online methods.  Manitoba has recently begun carefully 
reopening the economy.  Churches were given very strict guidelines of 
reopening at 10% of the building capacity up to 50 people per facility.  We 
were praying for better results but were thrilled to see our members return last 
Sunday.  The government will revisit the Public Health Orders in 2 more 
weeks. 
 
 
Thank you for your encouraging words, prayers, and support this past month.  
It is a blessing to partner with you as we continue to minister in Northern 
Manitoba. 
 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle  
 
 
I Peter 5:7 


